
Housing discrimination based on  
source of income, such as the use of  
housing vouchers, is illegal in the  
District of Columbia.

Fair Housing is your right. 

If you think you’ve been the target of  
discrimination, visit www.ohr.dc.gov  
or call (202) 727-4559.

BRAND NEW  
RENTAL OFF 
PENNSYLVANIA  
AVENUE. PARKING 
AVAILABLE.  
NO HOUSING  
VOUCHERS OR 
DISABILITY  
CHECKS!

See our other Fair Housing ads on 
Facebook at facebook.com/DCOHR.


